
Visit from Our Sister School 

 

Mr. ZHOU, Assistant Principal from our sister school, Jinhua No.2 

Middle School visited us on 7 December 2018. Principal YUEN and Mr. 

ZHOU exchanged souvenirs on behalf of the schools. Our teachers and 

student representatives enthusiastically showed Mr. ZHOU around, 

introducing the equipment, facilities, and extra-curriculum activities of 

our school. The visit greatly enhanced Mr. ZHOU’s understanding about 

school education in Hong Kong as well as promoted cultural exchange 

among students and teachers.  

 

 

 


